令和5 (2023) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

1			15までの() 己号で答えなさい		入れるのに最も	適切	なものをア、イ、	ウ、	エの中から一
1		the co	nother is going to ountry. picture	o vis イ	sit Thailand ne	xt yo	ear. She needs a	(エ	
			_						
2	?	B : I	What did you do went to the libr lent		and () som		ooks from it. bought	エ	borrowed
3	3	A : V	What's wrong wi	th y	ou? You () sac	1.		
		B:V	My lovely dog die	ed y	esterday.				
		ア	look	イ	speak	ウ	taste	エ	hear
4	ŀ						k, but he doesn't (
		7	buy	1	cut	ウ	give	工	use
5	,		riends and I wen					_	
		7	wrote	1	painted	ワ	ate	エ	called
6	;	B : L	Let me see.				an you give me a l		
		7	strong	1	tall	ウ	clever	工	easy
7	,		s your new smar						
		ア	interesting	イ	expensive	ウ	clean	エ	pretty
8	3	I visit	ted Australia thr	ee y	ears ().				
		ア	past	イ	ago	ウ	away	工	late
9)		feel bad, but I d Are you OK? Yo				or soon.		
		ア	see	イ	become	ウ	look	エ	hear
1	.0) a headache y					-	la and
		ア	slept	イ	made	ウ	had	工	kept

11	A: How did you	like Tokyo, Kelly?				
	B: It's a very big	g (). I got lost	twice.			
	ア idea	イ body	ウ	city	エ	word
12	There is a city ha	ıll next () the s	station.			
	ア on	イ with	ウ	by	エ	to
13	A: How ()	will you stay in Osa	ka?			
	B: For about a r	nonth.				
	ア many	イ much	ウ	often	エ	long
14	A: Why were yo	ou so busy then?				
	B:I() my	father with cleaning	g his car.			
	ア help	イ was helpi	ng ウ	will help	エ	helpin
15	Today is Sunday.	So you don't () go to	school.		
	ア have to	イ will	ウ	must	エ	need

令和5 (2023) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

2	次の1~5の会話について、()に入れるのに最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの					
中	から一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。					
1	A: Could you call us later?					
	B:OK.()					
	A: It's 06-6942-XXXX.					
	7 The line is busy.					
	↑ Can I use your phone?					
	ウ See you later.					
	エ What is your phone number?					
2	A: Did you enjoy the zoo?					
	B: Yes, very much. Can we come here again?					
	A: () Let's come back next month.					
	7 Me too.					
	イ It is Sunday.					
	ウ Yes, of course.					
	工 That's too bad.					
3	A: I'll go swimming in the pool this afternoon.					
	B: Really? I finished my homework. ()					
	A: Sure.					
	7 Are you sick?					
	1 Can I go with you?					
	ウ Do you want some?					
	エ Did you want to come with me?					
4	A: Look! It's going to rain. ()					
	B: Yes, it's in my bag.					
	7 Let's go somewhere.					
	1 Do you have your umbrella?					
	ウ Do you feel a little cold?					
	エ Do you need any help?					
5	A: Sorry. I'm going to be late for your party today.					
	B: That's OK. ()					
	A: At about 6:30.					
	7 When is the party?					
	√ What time is it now?					
	ウ What happened with you?					
	エ When can you come?					

_	次の日本文の意味を表すように、ア〜オまでを並べかえて ()の中に入れなさ。そして、2番目と4番目にくる記号をそれぞれ答えなさい。
1	夕食にお寿司なんていかがですか。 【 ア about イ sushi ウ for エ how オ eating 】 ()(2番目)()(4番目)() dinner?
2	あなたのお父さんは写真を撮るのが得意ですか。 【 ア good イ your father ウ taking エ is オ at 】 ()(2番目)()(4番目)()pictures?
3	大阪には訪れるべき場所がたくさんあります。 【 ア are イ many ウ there エ to オ places 】 ()(2番目)()(4番目)()visit in Osaka.
4	彼はバスケットボール部の一員ですか。【 ア he イ is ウ member エ a オ of 】()(2番目)()(4番目)() the basketball club?
5	あなたはタクヤより速く走れますか。 【 ア than イ you ウ faster エ can オ run 】 ()(2番目)()(4番目)()Takuya?

令和 5 (2023) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

4 次の英文を読んで、1~5の質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、 エの中から一つずつ選んで記号で答えなさい。

Have you heard of Nessie, the Loch Ness Monster? Loch Ness is a very large and deep lake in Scotland. Many people think a monster lives in it.

The first report of Nessie was back in the sixth century. A man called Columba reported seeing a monster in the water, but he told the monster to go away, and he was safe. "Go away!" "OK, if you say so."

Then, in 1933, Nessie was seen again by George Spicer and his wife – she crossed the road in front of their car. "What a beautiful day for a picnic." "Arghhh!"

The next year, a photo of Nessie was taken and it became very famous. It was taken by a doctor – but the photo turned out to be fake.

Since then, more people have seen Nessie. Some people have tried to take photos and videos, but Nessie is very shy and they can't take pictures of her.

People have also tried exploring the lake, but it is very deep and very dark. Some people just watched the lake. Other people used underwater cameras, microphones and sonar to scan the lake carefully.

People have even explored the lake in submarines. No one has found anything definite.

There are lots of possible explanations for what people have seen in Loch Ness. Maybe the monster is just a giant fish, a large bird or a tree. A few people even think it could be a type of dinosaur.

So, what do you think? Do you believe that Nessie, the Loch Ness Monster, really exists?

Arghhh:「あー」(叫び声) fake:にせ物 explore:探索する

sonar:水中音波探知装置 scan:調べる submarines:潜水てい

anything definite:明確な何か possible explanations:可能性のある説明

exist:存在する

1 What is Loch Ness?

- ア A man.
- イ A monster.
- ウ A lake.
- エ A fish.

2 Who crossed the road in front of the car?

- ア Columba.
- イ Nessie.
- ウ George Spicer.
- 工 George Spicer's wife.

3 Why aren't there pictures of Nessie?

- 7 Because they are deep.
- ↑ Because they are dark.
- ウ Because she is famous.
- 工 Because she is shy.

4 Why did some people use underwater cameras?

- 7 To draw pictures of the lake.
- イ To go hiking in the lake.
- ウ To see in the lake carefully.
- エ To live in the lake with Nessie.

5 What is Nessie?

- 7 A very large and deep lake.
- イ A man called Columba.
- ウ Underwater cameras.
- エ The Loch Ness Monster.

第1部 絵の内容を最もよく表しているものを放送されるア、イ、ウの英文の中から一 つずつ選び、記号で答えなさい。



4

5



第2部 会話と質問を聞き、その答えとして最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの中から 一つずつ選び、記号で答えなさい。

1 ア At 1:30. イ At 12:30.

ウ For 30 minutes. エ For half a year.

2 ア Yesterday. イ Tomorrow.

ウ Next week. エ He isn't going.

3 ア She saw her aunt. イ She went abroad.

ウ She visited her friends. エ She met her grandfather.

4 ア In 15 minutes. イ In 45 minutes.

ウ In 11 minutes. エ In 10 minutes.

5 ア Meat. イ Vegetables.

ウ Snacks. エ Snakes.

6 ア Go on a picnic. イ Go shopping.

ウ Study. エ Take a test.

7 ア \$1. イ \$21.

ウ \$20. エ \$3.

8 ア Hamburgers. イ Pizza.

ウ Steaks. エ Spaghetti.

ア English. イ Science.

ウ Mathematics. エ Music.

10 ア In the kitchen. イ In his room.

ウ On his desk. エ In the bathroom.